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March Meeting Notice 

 

Reminder of Our Next Meeting 

The weather forecast is for a return to winter so this meeting will be a nice chance to spend 
a warm afternoon with friends. 

Early 1792 Hurricane with Jessica Linzel, Saturday March 23, 2024, 2:30 at Kirk on the 
Hill 

In 1792 a fierce hurricane blew through Pelham levelling many of the trees. Just imagine, 
information that is 232 years old from just around the corner. Jessica’s presentation 
promises to be very interesting. 

Our meetings are held at the Kirk on the Hill, 1344 Haist Street, Fonthill, Ontario. There is 
plenty of parking and seating.  The Pelham Historical Society is pleased to tell you that the 
annual membership has been maintained at $5. Memberships can be paid at the door. 

Bring a friend or neighbour. It’s a great opportunity to meet new people and make 
acquaintances. 

https://www.pelhamhistoricalsociety.ca/ 

If you have changes to your email address, please write them down and give them to us on 
Saturday. Thanks. 

Upcoming Meetings 

Welland Canal History with David Sherlock, Saturday April 27, 2024, 2:30 pm at Kirk 
on the Hill 

This will be a rare opportunity to see marine memorabilia and photos of the Welland Canal 
at critical times in its development. 

  

Submitted by Wayne Olson 
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